
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Announcement 
  

 Review of Global X Metaverse Index  

New York – February 22, 2024 – The Global X Metaverse Index will be reviewed after the close of 

trading hours on February 29, 2024.  

  The index will not be rebalanced due to the review.  


